
Submitter: Barbara Naimark 

On Behalf Of: Osborne Aquatic Center 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On 
Capital Construction 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB5531 

I’m strongly in favor of providing funds to repair the Corvallis Parks and Recreation 

Osborne Aquatic Center. The aquatic center is used by numerous members of the 

community. Many families and seniors cannot afford the membership fees to private 

recreation centers. Thank you.  


